
 
 

 

14th May 2016 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
You may have received a letter and survey from Midlands Rural Housing. The Parish Council would 
like to point out it has not been written by us, nor did they consult with us over its contents and 
we have many concerns over the content and information being requested. Discussions we have 
had with Midlands Rural Housing in the last week have only increased our concerns. 
 
Whilst writing the Neighbourhood Plan our own survey was conducted with around 800 
households returning them. 
 
We are concerned that they have not provided a data protection policy for the information they 
have requested from you, especially the amount of savings you have, and the names and ages of 
your children. We are also concerned that their ‘private client’ as mentioned in the letter will 
submit a planning application that goes against the contents of our Neighbourhood Plan, i.e. in an 
area of the village you have already told us you don’t want to see development. 
 
We would strongly recommend you do not complete the survey at this time. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Jane Bucknall 
Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer 

Rolleston on Dove 

Parish Council 
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